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Gun Raffle 2017 Set Records  

Activities Projects, Training, Education and Events 

Come to the next 

Meeting May 10 

 

JOAD - There are two clas-
ses offered, a 10 Yard at 9AM 
and 20 yard at 11AM. Contact 
Dale Hoffman for additional 

information - 716-440-1582  

 

We have JOINED 
Forces with Wood 
and Brook to share 

ranges  
Members from each club will 
join the other club as an asso-

ciate for $50.00  

Allied Members who join as 
an associate will have use of 
the 200 yard rifle range at 

Wood and Brook. 

Wood and Brook members 
will have use of the Indoor 

Range only.  

We have a new Published 
Phone Number. The new 

number is  

716-288-5080  

      GUN Raffle 2017 was a huge success in more ways than one.  It started with the people 
that showed up to help set up and clean up the building .  The more that showed up the quicker 
we finished, and with the people that showed up on Thursday and Friday left little work to do on 

Saturday prior to the Raffle.  

      The donations for the Basket Raffle and the number of baskets set a new record with 112 

baskets.   

      Helpers selling tickets were plentiful and did they ever sell tickets.   The food was excellent 

from the Blizniak’s and everything went smoothly.  

      We finished the event just prior to 10:00pm and the clean up by volunteers was quick and 

easy. 

      Come to the meeting on May 10 to hear the financials, they could be record setting. 

THE GUN RAFFLE COMMITTEE WISHES TO ACKNOWLEDGE 

• Paul in and Zebrowski for their generous Turkey Package donation.  

• Larry Isham for his gun donation.  

• Carol Schultz and Sue Wessel for their work on the basket raffle  

Hunter Education Class on Sunday May 

7th  

Helpers will be needed to assist with lunch.  Stu-

dents must register at the DEC Web site 

 https://register-ed.com/events/view/101347 

 

NEED HOURS? 

Come to the League Shoots  help score or change targets 

etc 

Allied Sportsmen of 

Western New York News 
For the 220 members of Allied Sportsmen Club 

ATA Shoot  The First ATA Shoot of the year is May 21st we will be looking for volunteers on 
Saturday and Sunday. Please make your plans to help out for a few hours or more on that week-

end. 

Chicken Barbeque is coming  June 4th,  Joe Truty will have yard signs for you to conspicuous-
ly display through out the area.  Pre sales are $9.00 or $10.00 at the door.  If you can promote 

the event with a yard sign or poster to hang, pick one up at the meeting.  

We have received a NRA Grant.  We will be giving First time Beginners an opportunity 
to shoot. They will receive 2 rounds of Trap a rifle shoot and a free Chicken Dinner on the day 
of the Barbeque. If you have a grand kid or know someone that may be interested, give them a 

ticket.  We have 150 tickets available. These tickets will be available at the May Meeting. 

We will be asking for volunteers and shotguns for this event. 

Allied Sportsmen Club 

12846 Clinton St 

Alden NY 14004 

What to tell your friends on why they should join 

Allied Sportsmen Club 

Dues $75.00 per year 

Family Friendly and Dog Friendly 

Handicap Accessibility  

Year round events 

Year round Leagues 

Fishing Pond 

Good Community Citizen with education and charity events. 

Congenial Group of shooting sports enthusiasts   

 

HAVE YOU SEEN THE 
ALLIED APPAREL 

STORE  

ON OUR WEBSITE? 

Shirts Jackets Caps Hoodies 

and more.  



Allied Sportsmen Club News  

Sign up for Allied News Electronic Delivery and help us save on printing and mailing cost.  

Visit our website for pictures of  recent events,  our events calendar and other interesting infor-

mation.   

If you know of  someone that is interested in joining, refer them to the website all past and pre-

sent newsletters can be found there too.  

Newsle�er/Scheduling website; .Brandon Gruttadauria 218-0243 newsletter@alliedsportsmen. 

 

Allied Sportsmen is on FACEBOOK  too.  We use it to announce closings and cancelations as well as a way to find 

others to join us at our events.    The links are on alliedsportsmen.com . 

If you are receiving this in the US Mail, it is because we don’t have an email address for you. 

 

Support Our SPONSORS of Our ATA Shoots.  

Business’s in our area have chosen to sponsor our Club and our ATA Events. 
These sponsors are on display at the Club and our Web Site.  Each sponsor 
on our website is displayed in random order with a link to their Web Site. 
They are also displayed in the ATA Booklet.  Support these businesses and tell 

them hello from a member of Allied Sportsmen Club. 

Visit our Website for the latest 
calendar and events.    
 
Visit www.alliedsportsmen.com 

12846 Clinton St 
PO Box 24 Alden, New York 14004 

716-288-5080 

www.alliedsportsmen.com 

OFFICERS AT  
ALLIED SPORTSMEN CLUB 

President  
Don Langiewicz 512-5747 
Vice President 
Terry Buczak 681-2759    
Recording Secretary  
Darshane Peters 998-6097    
Treasurer Arleen Holmes 870-5645    
Financial Secretary Gary Wessel 989-7227  
Membership Secretary Tom Whiting 652-7676    
Directors  
Dennis Schultz – Chairman 741-9411  
Dave Wyzykowski – Co-Chairman 655-1244  
Board of Directors 
Joe Truty 867-1458 
Paul Blaskowiak 656-8714 
Larry Isham 681-2867 
Jim Galmbacher 472-4143 
Rich Kalejta 812-4760 
Ron Oak 432-8384 
Paul Infanti 689-9882 
Paul Zebrowski 585-547-3646 
Loren Prucnal 937-8815 
John Napierala 537-2348  
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TO: 

 

 

 

Please consider signing up for electronic delivery of the monthly news-

letter. 
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